
FREE MEALS AVAILABLE 

WHILE SCHOOLS ARE CLOSED 

Schools closed due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) are able to provide free meals to all students through the 

National School Lunch Program's Seamless Summer Option. These meals are available for all families and to 

any child age 18 and younger. 

The Loyalsock Township School District invites families and care-givers to drive through* and pick up meals 

for their children beginning on Tuesday, March 17th and until school resumes. Lunch and breakfast for the 

following day will be provided on a first come, first served basis. Children must be present in order for 

meals to be provided. Please stay in your car and meals will be passed through based on the number of 

children in the car. 

Pick up is available Monday through Friday at: 

 Loyalsock Township High School Front Entrance 11:30 a.m.—12:30 p.m. 

Cereal, yogurt, muffins and cereal bars are some of the items that will be provided for breakfast. Breakfast 

bags will also include fruit, juice, and milk.  

Lunches may include sandwiches, fresh vegetables, fruit or juice and milk.  

We encourage families to continue to be proactive in reducing the risk of coronavirus (COVID-19) by not 

congregating at the pick-up site once meals have been distributed, continuing to wash your hands often, 

sneeze or cough into a tissue, and stay home if you are sick. 

Contact the Loyalsock Township School District 

Food Service Department at 570-323-3211 or 

bhufnagel@loyalsocklancers.org if you have questions 

about this program or need assistance with meal access. 

*Families who live in Penn Vale or very close to 

the High School may walk over to pick up their 

meals, but are asked to not congregate at the 

pick-up site.  


